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HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL!  

I hope everyone had a great break and is looking forward to the exciting training  

possibilities of January and February ready to be fit and flying for the spring 

events. 

As I havenõt managed to run much recently Iõm afraid Iõm relying on everyoneõs 

reports and photos that have been sent in for this newsletter  

Tony 

Reach me at tony@hufflett.com. Send me stuff. Write stuff up. Send results. Take 

pics. Tell me how it was. Suggest things. Next Issue: early March  
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Sussex Grand Prix and other Road Races in 2012 & 2013 

First of all congratulations  to the clubõs SGP prize winners from 2012: 

¶ Sharon 3rd V4 lady  

¶ Maggi 2nd V5 lady  

¶ Brenda 2nd V7 lady  

(Maggi is going to have to build a new shelf to house all her SGP awards).  

The prize giving will take place at the Jack and Jill pub in Clayton on Wednesday  

6th February starting at 7.30pm.  Please let Roger know if you intend to go so that 

he can arrange car sharing.  

For those of you new to running or racing, the Sussex Grand Prix (SGP) provides a 

series of 20 races of differing distances spread through the year and these are 

listed on their website http://sussexgrandprix.co.uk/news/races -2013/ .  There is 

normally a good group of Crowborough Runners going to all but the furthest 

races, which makes fo r a good atmosphere.   I will be encouraging people to sign 

up beforehand and to meet for car sharing to events.  

Also please let me know if you are planning to do races outside Sussex and want 

me to encourage others to run them with you.  You will see from  the water rota 

article in this newsletter that Bryan and I are starting to note other races so that all 

members are aware of what is happening.  

Hoping you all reach your goals in 2013.  

Roger Stone 

Road Race Manager 
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EVENTS PAST...  

 
  



 



Brighton 10k ð 18th  November  

Seven of us ran the Brighton 10K on the 18th of November.  The weather was fantastic, a 
sunny autumnal day with hardly any wind, just right for racing, though both Sarah and 
Marije said that it was too hot in the sun by the end! 

As usual it was a very busy race (2755 started) which made it difficult to run at the pace 
you wanted for the first few kilometres. 

It was a closely fought battle between Rod, Audrey, Carol and Ian Piper in the middle of 
the field.  It was great to see Ian coming back from injury and running his first race for 
the club. 

Times and positions were: 

 
Gun 
time 

Gun 
position 

Chip 
time 

Chip 
position 

Roger Stone 40:09 248 39:41 234 
Rod Chinn 45:30 634 44:49 667 
Audrey Nioucel 45:46 653 44:54 674 
Carol Woodward 45:56 667 45:05 685 
Ian Piper 46:10 685 45:27 724 
Marije Field 52:09 1222 50:29 1262 
Sarah Hilliard 56:24 1624 54:26 1661 

 

 



Valencia Marathon ð 18th  November 2012  
 

 
 

  



The Crowborough 10K  ð 2nd  December 2012  
 

 

 

 

 

  

Checking the 
Paperwork  

The Winner crosses the line in >>>> 

Green Lane Water Team >>> 

Albert 


